
San Diego Unified School District 
 

Board President's Scholarship Award 
 

REVISED APPLICATION 

2021-22 

 

Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________ City_______________________ Zip________ 

Home Telephone ___________________________Email_________________________________ 

Work Location Name__________________________________Telephone____________________ 

Current Assignment _______________________________________________________________ 

Employment Date _________________________________________________________________ 

Previous District Assignments _______________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

College of Current Attendance_______________________________________________________ 

Major_______________________________    Estimated Graduation Date____________________ 

Estimated Date for Teaching Credential________________________________________________ 
 

Your Employee ID No._________________________________ 

 

The Board President's Scholarship Award is presented annually by the President of the Board of 

Education to up to four monthly classified employees who are seeking to become a teacher.  

Scholarship funds are to be used for tuition, fees or books at any local two- or four-year accredited 

college or university.  The award will be announced on June 21, 2022.   
 

Attach the following to your application: 

 

1. An essay of no more than one double-spaced typed page on why you believe you should be 

selected to receive the scholarship. (Anything submitted over one typed page will not be read or 

considered.) 

 

2. The recommendations of two district employees who have supervised your work (teacher or 

principal you have worked for or currently are working for or other supervisor).  Use the 

attached form. 
 

Applications must be submitted via email to Melissa Hudson mhamilton@sandi.net or school mail to 

Board Services Office, Room 2231, ATTN: Melissa Hudson, by Monday, May 2, 2022, 5:00 p.m., to be 

eligible for the scholarships to be presented on December 14, 2021. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please check the appropriate line: 

 

____  Self-nomination 

____  Nominated by _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Name (please print) _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Work Location ___________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:mhamilton@sandi.net

